SteEhanie Coussens

From: Dave French

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 9:13 AM

To: Robert Brown; Stephanie Coussens

Subject: FW: Zoning by-law amendment-abandoned/24/17. Noah Homes

----- Original Message-----

From: Henry Vriesen [mailto:whvriesen@gmail.com]

Sent: February-12-18 7:43 PM

To: Dave French <dfrench@kingsville.ca>

Subject: Zoning by-law amendment-abandoned/24/17. Noah Homes

Mr. French
In regards to this application from Noah Homes. In the original application Noah Homes managed to first get the original

residential lot expanded to 4acres then they said they wanted to make a residential/commercial business.| at this time
objected because primarily | wasn't interested in having a business with equipment, junk and noise in the
neighbourhood.The planning officer from the town strongly objected to the zoning change but our elected officials
decided against a professional opinion. At this meeting we given a drawing of the proposed home and shop and told the
house would be built in 5 yrs. Now as | look across the road all | see is one huge shop, piles of dirt, trucks,,equipment
and a pond.No house and no mention of one . So in closing | object to any changes because it has already gotten out of
hand and there is no guarantee any promises will ever happen. Thank you, have a good day. Henry Vriesen.

Sent from my iPad



